REO clarifies rumours about “facial
recognition system”

The Registration and Electoral Office today (November 23) made the
following statement to clarify online rumours about facial recognition system
in polling stations:

The ballot is secret. There is no "facial recognition system" installed
in any polling station of the 2019 District Council Ordinary Election. Poll
of electors will not be filmed. The relevant rumor online is incorrect.
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